
Prez Sez, September 2023 

If you have already signed up to work at the Rodeo, THANK YOU! 

If not, stop whatever you are doing right now and go sign up to work at the 
2023 Rodeo using this link!  https://www.powayrodeo.com/become-a-volunteer/ 

Here’s why: 

1) You get your pick of jobs if you sign up early 
2) This is PVRA’s biggest event and the biggest revenue opportunity due to 

profit sharing, which is driven by the number of volunteer hours.  The 
more volunteers, the fewer people that need to be hired, and the more 
it contributes to the profits the Rodeo makes.   

3) It’s the 50th Anniversary so it will be really special.  Volunteers can watch 
in between job duties. 

4) You are serving the Poway community.   
5) It’s a lot of fun! 

 

At the September meeting, the Board will be bringing Dues and Bylaws 
changes to the General Meeting in September to start the approval process to the 
changes to the Bylaws.   

In addition, the Board has updated the PVRA Operating Rules.  These 
changes you can also find on the website under the Membership Tab, under 
Horse Tales for September 2023. 

We need to raise funds for a new tractor.  This may require a combination 
of grants, special assessment, and fundraising.  This is a significant expense but 
critical to keep up the grounds.   

I hope you all will attend the September General Meeting Held at the PVRA 
Grounds at 7 pm on Tuesday September 5th.   

Janice Kall, President 
president@pvra.com 
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